
Crondon Park Drainage Project 

Membership Promotion

Our new drainage and Path network is now complete. With over 25 miles of drainage installed we will
be one of the driest courses in the county! 
Over the last few months, we've undertaken what's probably the biggest improvement project in
Crondon Park's history. If you've been playing here recently, you'll have seen our teams hard at work
installing new drainage systems and creating an extensive path network across our Championship Golf
Course, and we wanted to tell you a little more about just what we’ve been getting up to.  
Led by our Managing Director, Marlon Fox, Director of Golf, David Laffar, and Head Greenkeeper
Stewart Rogers, this extensive project has transformed our course's water management capabilities
while improving accessibility across all 18 holes. The initiative was born from our commitment to
providing the best possible playing conditions throughout the year, regardless of weather conditions. 
Our Director of Golf, David Laffar has documented every step of the way in our video diary so take a
look for a week by week guide of just what happened during this project.  
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With the introduction of our new drainage system, we’re confident that you’ll be able to enjoy our
course even on the wettest winter days—when most other courses in the county are closed or should be.
To celebrate, we’ve launched a range of green fee offers and winter society promotions, including a
special one for Christmas.

We are excited to announce the arrival of our brand-new fleet of 20 state-of-the-art buggies! Each buggy
is equipped with a GPS system that provides precise yardage to the pin, no matter where you are on the
course. Additionally, they feature the latest Geo-Fencing technology, ensuring they stay on our new path
network and drained fairways. This innovative feature allows us to keep buggies on the course even
during the depths of winter. Why not come and give them a try? 

www.crondonparkgolfclub.co.uk

An essential element of our plan to expand
Crondon’s membership involves increasing
participation in the 5-Day membership category.
To support this goal, we’re excited to launch a
special promotion throughout December: new
members who join under the 5-Day membership
plan can enjoy 15 months for the price of 12!
This offer applies exclusively to new members
choosing to pay the full amount upfront, and the
standard joining fee will still apply. 

Winter Green Fees & Societies 

New Buggies 

https://www.crondonparkgolfclub.co.uk/championship-course/
https://www.crondonparkgolfclub.co.uk/championship-course/
https://www.crondonparkgolfclub.co.uk/video-project-drainage-irrigation/
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Our Golf Professionals, John and Sophie, have launched an
inspiring Women in Golf program with the support of
England Golf. This initiative is designed to increase women’s
participation in golf and provide a clear pathway for women
to become club members. 

The first session took place on Saturday 2nd November, with
more than 12 non-members joining us. 

We extend a heartfelt thanks to our lady members who have
supported John and Sophie, making this launch such a
success. We look forward to seeing this program grow with
upcoming events. 

If you have a friend or loved one who may be interested, the
upcoming sessions will be held on:

30th November 2024
14th December 2024
4th January 2025
25th January 2025
15th February 2025

All sessions run from 12:00 to 14:00. To reserve a spot,
please email Golf@crondon.com. 
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Women In Golf 

Christmas at Crondon
We have limited spaces left for our Christmas

Party Night on Friday 20th December. 

Join us for a welcome drink, canapés, three
course meal, wine during dinner and evening

entertainment. 

Please email Hannah@crondon.com to reserve
your tickets. 

www.crondonparkgolfclub.co.uk
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On the 1st of November, we had the pleasure of hosting our very first night golf event, organised
in collaboration with Club Night Golf. 

They transformed our course into a glowing spectacle, creating an unforgettable experience for
everyone involved. The event was a resounding success, and we are thrilled to announce that we’ll
be hosting another night golf event on the 22nd of February.

This exciting evening will once again feature a 2-ball scramble format, making it a perfect
opportunity for you and a partner to showcase your teamwork under the enchanting glow of the
night-lit course. Don’t miss out— email hannah@crondon.com to secure your spot and join us for
another magical night on the greens!  
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Night Golf  

8th December 
15th December 
22nd December 

Two Course meal - £29.95pp  |  Three Course meal - £34.95pp
 
*Members will receive 15% discount.

Please email Hannah@crondon.com to book your tickets. 

Upcoming Events - Christmas Sunday Lunches 
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